MINUTES OF THE SUBCOMMITTEE OF THE SENATE COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION AND HOMELAND SECURITY

Seventy-third Session March 31, 2005

The subcommittee of the Senate Committee on Transportation and Homeland Security was called to order by Vice Chair Joe Heck at 5:09 p.m. on Thursday, March 31, 2005, in Room 2149 of the Legislative Building, Carson City, Nevada. Exhibit A is the Agenda. Exhibit B is the Attendance Roster. All exhibits are available and on file at the Research Library of the Legislative Counsel Bureau.

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT:

Senator Joe Heck, Vice Chair Senator Steven Horsford

STAFF MEMBERS PRESENT:

Patrick Guinan, Committee Policy Analyst Sherry Rodriguez, Committee Secretary

OTHERS PRESENT:

Cheri L. Edelman, City of Las Vegas Steve G. Holloway, Associated General Contractors, Las Vegas Chapter Daryl E. Capurro, Nevada Motor Transport Association

The subcommittee meeting was on Senate Bill 219.

SENATE BILL 219: Requires Department of Transportation to establish regional advisory committee in certain cities and prohibits local authorities from issuing permits to operate certain oversized vehicles on highways in this State. (BDR 43-642)

The transcription of subcommittee minutes is not required. The audio recording is available for sale through the Legislative Counsel Bureau's Publications and Gift Shop.